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Joseph
fyi-request-8327-56a98861@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Joseph
REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

| refer to your letter dated 15 July 2018 in which you requested information regarding the
amount of Police Officers fired for unsatisfactory fitness level (e.g. failing the PCT) and that
you would like this information from the years 2010 to 2018.

I have considered your request in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982. Your
request is refused pursuant under section 18(e) ‘that the document alleged to contain the
information requested does not exist or, despite reasonable efforts to locate it, cannot be
= found:’

J If you are not satisfied with my response to your request you have the right to seek an
investigation and review of my decision with the Office of the Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

/" Corrie Parnell
National Manager Wellness & Safety

Safer Communities Together




